
What Members of Federally-Recognized Tribes 
Should Know About New York’s Marketplace:

1 	Sign up anytime
		  �You can sign up for a health plan at any time during the year. You don’t need  

to wait for an open enrollment period.

2 	Help with monthly insurance costs
		�  By using the Marketplace, many American Indians and Alaska Natives will have 

help paying for a health plan. The price you pay each month will depend on the 
plan you pick. Most people are eligible for tax credits that lower your monthly 
cost. Tax credits are calculated based on your income, household size, and 
where you live.

3 	Support paying for extra costs
		�  It’s not just the monthly insurance cost that’s a burden. It’s extras like  

co-pays — the part of a medical bill that’s charged to you, not your insurance 
company — and deductibles, the amount you must pay before your insurance 
kicks in. If your income is at or below $43,740 as an individual or $90,000 as a 
family of four, you may also be eligible to get help paying for these costs.

		�  Also, no matter how much you make, if you get your health care services from 
the Indian Health Service, an Indian tribe, tribal organization, or urban Indian  
organization, or a contracted health services provider you will not have to pay 
anything when you receive these services.

4 	Healthy or sick, the cost is the same 
		�  You can’t be denied coverage or charged more just because you’re already sick.

5 	Ten important health services are covered 
		�  Every health plan offered at NY State of Health, no matter what it costs, must 

cover ten key health services. These include emergency services, care at a 
doctor’s office, prescription drugs, even prevention and wellness services.

American Indians 
and Alaskan  
Natives who  
pick a health  
plan through  
NY State of Health 
can get special, 
money-saving  
benefits only  
available through 
the Marketplace.
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NY State of Health complies with 
applicable Federal civil rights laws  
and state laws, and does not  
discriminate on the basis of race,  
color, national origin, creed/religion,  
sex, age, marital/family status,  
arrest record, criminal conviction(s), 
gender identity, sexual orientation,  
predisposing genetic characteristics, 
military status, domestic violence  
victim status and/or retaliation. 

Si usted habla un idioma diferente al inglés,  
los servicios de asistencia de idioma están  
disponibles gratis para usted. Llame al  
1-855-355-5777 (TTY: 1-800-662-1220).

如果您使用的語言不是英語，您可以 
使用我們的免費語言支援服務。請致電  
1-855-355-5777 (TTY: 1-800-662-1220)


